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                      Work Session 
 

 
M I N U T E S 

 
Eugene City Council 

Harris Hall, 125 East 8th Avenue 
Eugene, Oregon 97401 

 
May 28, 2014 

12:30 p.m. 
 

Councilors Present:   George Brown, Betty Taylor, Alan Zelenka, George Poling, Mike Clark,  
 Greg Evans, Claire Syrett, Chris Pryor  

 
Mayor Piercy opened the May 28, 2014, City Council work session. 

 
A. WORK SESSION:  Envision Eugene Implementation – Residential Re-Designation Package 

Update and Approval to Allow for New Evidence during the Public Hearing.  
 
City of Eugene Associate Planner Heather O’Donnell showed a brief PowerPoint presentation, 
gave an update on residential re-designation and context around the implementation and next 
steps.  

 
Council Discussion:  

•  Need more conversation about the impacts of re-designation on Willamette Street and 
area. 

•  Encourage staff to work with neighborhoods and avoid another Bascom Village. 
•  More information is needed about what land the City owns around Laurelwood Golf 

Course and how it is zoned. 
•  Clarify intent to develop Naval Reserve site for affordable housing. 

 
MOTION and VOTE:  Councilor Syrett, seconded by Councilor Zelenka, moved to request a 
work session to discuss the property at West13th Marine Naval Reserve Center.  PASSED 
8:0  
 
MOTION and VOTE: Councilor Pryor, seconded by Councilor Syrett, moved to allow 
hearing participants to offer new evidence on the residential re-designation amendment 
package at City Council public hearing.  PASSED 8:0 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:28 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Chuck Crockett 
 
Chuck Crockett 
Deputy City Recorder 


